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General Comment
I am writing in opposition to the proposed interpretive rule that would provide exemptions to landfill 
operators to accept and store radioactive waste during the Coronavirus pandemic. 

This would be an enormous mistake that would force communities to grapple with the endless effects of 
radioactive waste for decades. 

I fervently hope that the NRC will not approve this proposal. Nuclear waste is not our friend.
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